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By: Robert Schechter

American Bankruptcy Institute Journal: Legislative Update

In “No Surprises Act and the Provider/Patient/Payor Dynamic Backdrop,” published by the American Bankruptcy Institute, 
Porzio's Robert M. Schechter and David Sklar provide an update on the implementation of the No Surprises Act through 
recent regulations, related pending litigation and the ever changing landscape for the patient, provider and payor dynamic.

Click here to read the full article.
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